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Comments: Thank you for taking the time to read public comment. I am a Kenai Peninsula Resident. I enjoy both

motorized, and non-motorized usage of the Chugach. I enjoy riding ATVs up to the Mine near trail lake. I enjoy

riding snowmachines in turnagain pass. I also enjoy backcountry skiing and snowboarding on Tincan and

Magnum. I think that the current recreational opportunities are sufficient for both motorized, an non to enjoy the

areas that CNF has to offer. I do not think that there should be any stronger restriction on motorized vehicles than

there already is. CNF isn't like national forest in the lower 48 with hundreds of miles of logging roads. Motorized

access is already restricted to very specific areas that reduce the impact to the natural vegetation and

surroundings. Please do not restrict access for motorized vehicles under the new plan. Thank you.   


